
Adam Mohalla 
Admission Summary 2012 

 

As one of the largest Mohalla in AIUT, if not the largest, the Adam Mohalla Team has 

to follow up on the most number of children during admission time. Work has been 

going on in full swing in Adam Mohalla so that children get admitted to Standard 

Schools and Montessoris.  

 

A total of 44 children have been admitted in standard schools and 7 in standard 

montessoris. A school-wise breakdown of these children is as follows; 

 

Standard Schools  

Al Madrasa Tus Saifiyah Tul Burhaniyah  6 

Beaconhouse 2 

F. C. Morriswala 1 

Habib Boys School 1 

Hasan Central  2 

Jaffer Public School 1 

Jennings Public School 1 

Karachi Public School  3 

Mama Baby Care  4 

Nasra Public School 2 

Rose Petal School 1 

Saifiyah Boys School  6 

Saifiyah Girls School  11 

St-Micheal School 1 

Trinity 2 

  

 44 

  

Standard Montessoris  

Daniyal  1 

Jamshed  2 

Maryam  1 

Onymo  1 

Sunshine  1 

Toddelor  1 

  

 7 

 

A comparative summary of the last two years for children upto 15.5 years is as follows; 

 

 
No. of 

Children 

Under 
2.5 

Years 

Not 
going to 
School 

In Sub 
Standard 
Schools 

In 
"Quality" 
 Schools 

% in Standard 
Schools 

2012 604 76 20 27 481 91.10% 

2011 643 108 14 32 489 91.40% 

 

Majority of the children not going to school are all those who will be 2.5 years or 

thereabouts in August 2012. They will either be admitted in schools later in the year or 

next year. 



 

For the purpose of following up on children who go to Montessori only schools, we 

keep them in the sub-standard category. The objective is to monitor them till they 

become 5.5 years of age and make sure that they select a standard school that goes upto 

Matric. 9 of the 27 are studying in Standard Montessoris including a few who were 

admitted last year. A few are in higher classes and refuse to be convinced to move to a 

better school. Our immediate and most important task is to convince those parents 

whose children, under the 5.5 age group, have been admitted to sub-standard schools. 

 

Our thanks to the Mohalla Education Team for the effort put in by them to ensure that 

children get admitted to good schools. It is a difficult task, following up on more than 

50 parents, but one they have performed admirably. 


